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INTERNATIONAL SURGICAL AID & EDUCATION

Hello

Our Ohana (Family) has been busy this spring and I have many exciting updates! Ohana One released
our 2021 annual report and the Ohana One Journey Video. If you haven’t read the interactive, cool,
digital report or watched the wonderful and informative video, I encourage you to do so as together
they really provide a concise and detailed overview of Ohana One’s programs and our
accomplishments over the past year.

Below you will be able to learn more about our relief efforts in Ukraine and our ongoing partnerships
with Vuzix and TeleVu. Both companies joined us in our humanitarian efforts in Ukraine when we sent
20 pairs of donated glasses and software to military hospitals and private hospitals to assist the
surgeons treating the badly injured. We also facilitated the shipment of 5000 pounds of medical
equipment, medical supplies and baby food in partnership with a special donor. Ohana One is so
grateful for the support of our donors and community whom have made these efforts possible!

Last month we said good-bye to our Business Development Associate Key Pearson as she moved on to
graduate school at USC. We are grateful for all she contributed and wish her all the best in educational
journey. We also welcomed Sidra Bugsch to the team as our new Office Administrator, and Flavia
Cavicchioli as our new intern. They have both been wonderful additions to the team. Over the past few
months Susan Popler and Jeanne Bray have also been working with us and they have been integral to
some recent projects. We haven’t yet formally welcomed them, and I am pleased to do today.

There are some exciting new partnerships and projects under development, and I hope to be able to
share them with you soon. Something I am able to share is that Ohana One has been working with
three of our partner orgs - InterSurgeon, Global Initiative for Children’s Surgery (GICS), and
Foundation For International Education In Neurological Surgery (FIENS), to offer strategic
development support over the past few months. It is exciting to be able to share our deep expertise and
work collaboratively with their leadership to help strengthen our global surgical community.

Below you can read about the continued growth of our Surgical Sight Program, and the program’s
expansion into new specialities.There is also information about the upcoming Ohana One surgical
missions planned for this August to Mozambique and Ethiopia.

I hope you enjoy reading our newsletter as much as we enjoyed creating it for you!

Best,

Marchelle Sellers
Executive Director

72y OHANAONE
New & Notable

DR. GISELLE
COELHO

This quarter, Ohana One welcomed three new surgeons into our Surgical Sight Smart Glass program
from our partner NGO, NeuroKids! Dr. Inocente Mayanda from Luanda, Angola, Dr. Giselle Coelho
from Sao Paolo, Brazil, and Dr. Michael Dewan from Nashville, Tennessee, we are excited to have you
in our Ohana!

Ohana One now serves seven specialties: Plastic and Reconstructive Surgery, General + Colorectal
Surgery, Urological Surgery, Neurological Surgery, Orthopedics Surgery, OBGYN, and Cardiothoracic
Surgery.

Last month, Ohana One Surgical Consultant Eva Williams, MD, MPH, presented her Ohana One
poster “Implementation of a Smartphone Application to Provide Global Plastic Surgery Education and
Mobile Electronic Medical Records” at CSPS in San Diego. The kiosk moderators from UCSF and UC
Irvine led an excellent discussion. The group had great questions and they discussed challenges Ohana
One has faced, future directions, and how mentors/mentees are able to develop trust in one another
during their time in the program!

On a sunny day in May, some special Ohana One supporters gathered at the lovely home of Board
Member Arron & Cami Bregman to hear about Ohana One's impact on global surgical education. It
was a fantastic afternoon, and we are delighted to share some of the photos form the day with you
here.
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Hi, my name is Adrian Ashkenazy. I am the current Vice President of the Ohana One Board of
Directors. I view my role on the board as helping to provide the perspective of a non-medical
professional into the daily operations and mission statement of our charity in the hopes that as we
continue to develop our mission we will be more effective in communicating our ideas to folks that
come from outside the medical profession.

What aspect of Ohana One are you most proud of?

I am most proud of the fact that a very small group of people with just a shadow of an idea, three years
ago, were able to marshal their resources — matched with their determination — to create a charitable
organization that is living and breathing and making a substantial contribution to global health. I
think it’s astounding that in only three years we have a full platform, full team, 100 mentee/mentor
surgeons, and the interest of so many well-established players in the NGO space who are impressed
with what we’re doing.

What do you hope to see Ohana One accomplish this year?

This year I hope Ohana One can build upon it’s existing foundation to create more scale. For example,
our partnership with InterSurgeon is particularly promising in that it has the ability to generate a
countless number of mentor/mentee surgeons and so my hope is that Ohana One can fulfill the
promise of what relationships like that represent.

What do you wish people knew about Ohana One?

I wish people understood what an outsized contribution Ohana One is making to the global health
marketplace. I think that there are a lot of other organizations that have been around for a very long
time and have done extremely good work in the space of global health. What I think is a little-known
fact to most people is what an amplifying force Ohana One is for organizations that have already
plowed such substantial resources into global health. It is my hope that the people that inhabit the
NGO space of global health come to realize how impactful Ohana One’s mission is as a part of their
own mission statements.

Read the full interview
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Ethiopia is a country of over 120 million people. The density of surgeons in the country is only 3.2 for
every 10,000 individuals, and extremely low number. Over 80% of surgeons work in or around the
capital of Addis Ababa making access to surgery throughout the rest of the country a challenge.

Ethiopia is one of the newer countries in the Surgical Sight Program and it is clear from these
statistics, that with six Ethiopian surgeons already enrolled in the program, it will have a significant
and lasting impact on surgical training and surgical outcomes in the country.

HEALTH SURGERY
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Multiply your
Impact

Donate now

What would you think if I told you you could turn $100 dollars into a $1,000,00? That is
exactly what happens when you donate to Ohana One.

Ohana One's Surgical Sight Program offers individualized surgical training and mentorship to
surgeons in Low and Middle Income Countries (LMIC). Each surgeons in the program will complete
over 10,000 surgeries in their lifetime. And each of those surgeries will have improved outcomes as a
result of the surgeons receiving this otherwise unavailable training.

Your $100 donation provides access to one remote training call which in turn impacts that surgeon's
skills and expertise over their career. That $100 is multiplied by each surgery and each positive
outcome that results from the training. Your donation, of any amount, creates better surgical
outcomes, and healthier patients. These healthier patients, in turn, can be more economically
productive and more engaged with their families (which is priceless).

Really, to say that $100 turns into a million is likely underestimating the impact of your donation.
Your gift will impact the lives of thousands and improves the economic outlook for
entire countries.
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Ohana One is going to
Mozambique and Ethiopia

Our Contact Information

Ohana One International Surgical Aid
555 W. 5th Street, 35th floor

Los Angeles, CA 90013
855-MYOHANA (696-4262)
http://www.ohanaone.one
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